
 

Grapevine-Colleyville ISD  

School Health Services  

Allergy Free Table 

 

You have indicated that your child has severe food allergies.  In order to prevent accidental exposure in the 
cafeteria, an allergen free table will be offered during all lunches.  Only students with lunches that do not 
contain the allergen will be allowed to sit at this table.  

Please check the box below indicating whether your child will be sitting at the allergy free table. 

_____ I ​do​ want my child to sit at the allergen free table during lunch. 

_____ I ​do not​ want my child to sit at the allergen free table during lunch. 

 

Date: ______________________ 

Student: ________________________________ Grade:___________________  

Parent/Guardian: _______________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________________ 

**************************************************************************************************** 

To be completed by school personnel:  

 

Date form received by the school nurse: ______________  

 

 

Date cafeteria personnel notified of allergen free table: ______________ 

 

 

Date custodial staff notified of allergen free table: ______________  
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